
 

 

 
M/JBN/MHealth/MSM 
 
 
Wednesday 24th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Children’s Mental Health Week - Parents’ Information Evening on Wednesday 7th February 2024. 
 
Children's Mental Health Week will take place from Monday 5th – 11th February 2024.  For the academy to 
show their continued support and help when dealing with issues around children’s mental health, we would 
like to invite you to a Parents’ Information Evening on Wednesday 7th February 2024, from 5.30pm until 
7.00pm. 
 
At the event there will be several representatives from both the academy and various outside agencies 
including: 
 

• CAMHS – Child and Adolescent Mental Health Service 
• MHST – Mental Health Support Team  
• School Nursing Team 
• Kooth.com 
• Early Help 
• Youth Mental Health First Aid in school   
 
During the evening, there will be an opportunity for you as a parent to speak to the representatives for 
further advice and guidance on how to support your child with any mental health issues that they may 
have.  Whilst they will be happy to give you advice and guidance, please note that this is not a forum, and 
they will not be able to discuss your child’s individual needs.  
 
All parents/carers of children enrolled at Hollingworth Academy have been invited to attend.  To confirm 
your attendance and help us with the arrangements for the evening, we would appreciate you signing up 
to the event using WisePay – selecting the ‘Ticket and Event Bookings’ option.  WisePay is now open and 
will close at the end of the day on Tuesday 6th February 2024. 
 
The information evening is for parents/carers ONLY and we ask that your child does NOT attend.  If you 
would like to discuss any issues relating to the above matters, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
jbrown@hollingworthacademy.co.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Brown 
Designated Safeguarding Lead  
 
 

mailto:jbrown@hollingworthacademy.co.uk

